
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

 

Subject: SEC Environmental Studies Teachers’ Consultation Meeting 

 

Date:  11th October, 2019 

 

Heads of school are kindly informed that the first draft of the SEC syllabus for Environmental Studies has been 

completed. The MATSEC Board in collaboration with the Secretariat for Catholic Education will be organising 

consultation sessions for teachers about this syllabus, which is based upon the Learning Outcomes Framework. 

During these sessions, MATSEC will be informing participants about the new model of assessment while members of 

the syllabus panel will be explaining the content of the syllabus. 

The dates of the consultation meetings are as follows: 

Thursday 31st October: St Dorothy School, Haz-Zebbug. 

Friday 8th November: St Dorothy School, Haz-Zebbug. 

Time: 09.00 – 13:00. 

Teachers are encouraged to attend one of these meetings, during which they will have the opportunity to discuss the 

syllabus and put forward feedback and suggestions for enhancing it. 

Interested parties should register by accessing the following link: https://forms.gle/hahtu9YgarafcbxX6 

Registrations are open until the 29th of October.  

Any queries related to attendance should be directed to Dr Keith Buhagiar, HoD at 

keith.buhagiar@maltadiocese.org while any other queries should be directed to matsec@um.edu.mt 
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